
 
 
  
 
 
26 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: PE uniform or “own sportswear” for ALS Fun Day on Friday, 5 July 2024 
 
 
On Friday, 5 July we will be hosting our annual ALS Fun Day with inflatables for all students.  
 
As part of the festivities, we are delighted to announce that it will be a PE uniform or own non-
uniform sportswear day.  
 
We kindly ask that students ensure their clothing choices are appropriate and respectful, and 
considering the active nature of the activities, including bouncing on the inflatables.  
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic ALS Fun Fay and appreciate your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher  


